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Public spending on children in care  
 
Thank you for your email below dated 29th October, in which you requested ‘information 
on public spending on children going into care on an all Wales level’. 
 
I have considered your request in accordance with the procedures set out on the Audit 
Wales website at: http://www.audit.wales/openness-and-transparency/information-policy 
and would advise that we do not hold information matching this description, either at an 
all Wales level or local authority level.   
 
We understand that you may be able to access some relevant information from the 
StatsWales website at: https://statswales.gov.wales/Catalogue  and you may wish to 
contact each of the local authorities directly to make requests for information.  
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Information Officer  
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